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WHAT TO EXPECT

Beginning February 24, Tennessee Street will be closed at
the rail crossing from 8:00 p.m. to 5:00 a.m. Crews will be
relocating the water main line. The noise you can expect
during this time will be from back up alarms from
construction equipment. The closure is at the rail crossing
only. Pedestrian access will be available. All businesses
are open and accessible during construction.
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